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HopgoodGanim Lawyers has advised Arruwurra Aboriginal Corporation (AAC) and Arruwurra Pty Ltd
(APL) (Arruwurra) on a mining agreement with Avenira for continued development of the Wonarah
phosphate project in the Northern Territory.

Special Counsel Elizabeth Harvey and Partner Jonathan Fulcher advised Arruwurra on the mining
agreement, including in relation to environmental and sacred sites protection. 

As announced by the parties, the agreement provides Avenira with continued Arruwurra Members’
support for the Wonarah Phosphate Project, while delivering confidence to the Arruwurra Members
regarding sustainable commercial outcomes, social benefits and cultural matters. The terms of the
agreement provide a strong commitment to create mutual benefits while continuing to respect the
traditional lands, activities, values and the rights of Arruwurra Members.

Find out more about HopgoodGanim’s legal expertise advising on native title and cultural heritage
and supporting the Australian mining, resources and projects sector. 
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